	LES 3 More Days - Please Complete Your Survey
 

	February 2, 2021
Dear LES Families,
As shared in previous communication, this Friday, February 5th is the deadline for families to select their intent to return to the building (as outlined below) or to remain virtual. Many of our families have questions regarding this transition. HCPSS has provided responses to community questions on the website in their FAQ section. To review these FAQs, please use this link: https://help.hcpss.org/
At this time, we have 61% of our families who have responded.
The dates for students whose parents opt for them to return in person are:
· Week of March 1: Students identified for a 5-days-per-week program (Students with IEPs and those identified by SST) return to school.
· Week of March 15: Students in grades prekindergarten, Kindergarten, 1 and 2 return to school.
· Week of March 29: Students in grades 3, 4, 5, 6, 9, 12, and those who participate in Career and Technical Education at ARL return to school.
· Week of April 12: Students in grades 7, 8, 10 and 11 return to school. To prepare for this transition, HCPSS requests that all parents/guardians complete a two-question survey by 4 p.m., Friday, February 5, with your decision.
How to complete the survey
For detailed information and instructions on how to complete your survey, please visit: https://news.hcpss.org/news-posts/2021/01/decision-on-instructional-preference-for-remainder-of-2020-2021-school-year
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